DRAFT DRAFT DRAFT DRAFT

Kensington Conservation Commission

May 12th

Members Present: Sydnee Goodard, Bob Gustafson, Joan Skewes

Call to Order: 7: 30 pm

- 1. April minutes approved as accepted.
- 2. Bodwell's paid 50% of the field rental to the Society for the Protection of New Hampshire Forests (SPNHF), as indicated in easement agreement. Bodwell's will be providing the insurance certificate.
- 3. Kuegal Monitoring report. The commission received and reviewed the report from New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services.
- 4. The Southeast Land Trust (SELT) is pursuing potential funding mechanisms for the potential Bodwell Conservation easement. SELT is in the process of applying for federal grants, Natural Resource and State grants through LCHIP funds.
- 5. SPNHF will be performing their annual monitoring of the Hodges Conservation Easement.
- 6. Phragmites on Route 150. Sydnee indicated someone from the state will be looking at the location to determine ownership of the property.

Meeting adjourned 8:30 p.m.